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Military Withdrawals 
 

Students who are required to withdraw from Clarion University due to the Reserve and National Guard call-up will not 
be penalized.  Students should follow the proper procedures for withdrawal by submitting a copy of their military orders 
to the Office of the Registrar.  Clarion University will encourage flexible re-enrollment options for affected students.  
 

Reimbursements 
State System policy entitles all active duty personnel to a full refund of tuition and other charges pending their provision 
of a copy of their military orders to the Office of the Registrar. 
 

Financial Aid Obligations 
Clarion University observes the U.S. Department of Education guidelines directing universities to provide relief from 
student loan obligations by postponing student loan payments for borrowers during the period of the borrower’s active 
duty service.  Please note that GI Bill recipients who withdraw from school because they are called to active duty will not 
be required to return GI Bill funds they received for books and living expenses. 
 


